Bulidmg Inspectlons Condo Converswn Apphca‘uon 52 54 Moody Street

.~ From: Jeremy Boardman <js.boardman@icloud.com>
To: <bu11d1ng1nspect10ns@portlandmame gov>
- Date: 7212015 10:40 AML
S 'Subject Condo Conversion Applzcatlon "52-54 Moody Street
SO *’-'”*"Rlchard A: Shinay" <RShinay@dwmlaw.com>

Attachments Condo Conversion Apphcat}on 52-54 MOODY ST.pdf; FORMER
TENENTS OF 54 MOODY ST. docx ‘Notice of Intent to Convert - 52
Moody Street.doc

Dear Building Inspection Division,

Please find the attached documents concerning conversion of the property of 52-54
Moody St. to condominiums. Only one unit is currently occupied. The contact details of
the former tenants for the other unit are provided. Pending approval and final payment
of the required fees, notification will take place according to the Condo Conversion
Ordnance using the sample notification letter enclosed.

If there are questions with the application, please do not hesitate to contact me. Ifitis
casier, since I am currently serving in the military overseas, you can contact my lawyer
in Portland Maine:

Richard A. Shinay
Altorney

207.253.0582 Direct
207.807.0439 Cell
RShinay@dwmtaw.com

84 Marginal Way, Suite 600, Portland, Maine, 04101-2480
800.727.1941 | 207.772.3627 Fax | dwmlaw.com

Regards,
Jeremy and fessica Boardman
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